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-Original Message-
From: Michael Pare <map.mechmyfairpoint.net>
Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2019 2:32 PM
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nhv>; hhenline@nashuatelegraph.com
Subject: Rate increase

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Since the city take over of Pennichick Water Works in 2011 my bill went from approximately $50 per
quarter to approximately $50 per month an increase of 200% my current bill is approximately $100 per
month another 100% increase. That’s a 300 % increase in 8 years and you want more! I cannot believe
that the previous owners didn’t budget for necessary upgrades, improvements and repairs. I also cannot
believe that the city doesn’t have any plans for above mentioned items.

I think a 300% increase is way to much in 8 years. If had gotten half of that in wage increases, i might
own the water works at least retired early and wealthy.

Michael Pare
Nashua NH


